
 
Ms. Regina,  
 
Hello. I recently became aware of an opportunity to receive Part 107 
drone training through a program you are offering. Please allow me to 
share a little about who I am and how this training would be an 
incredible advantage in the in the development and advancement of my 
career. 
 
I was fortunate to serve as a Mental Health Specialist in the U.S. Air 
Force from 1990 to 1996 (Airman 1st Class). Upon my return home from 
the Desert Storm conflict, I was shot and paralyzed near my home in 
Philadelphia, PA. As part of my occupational rehabilitation, I went back 
to school and received my degree in Computer Electronics. I would work 
in the I.T. field for the next 25+ years. Once my children were adults I 
decided to chase my dream of working in the TV, Film, and Photography 
industry.  
 
I left the corporate world 6 years ago and have yet to look back; but to 
appreciate the journey I’ve been on. However, that journey hasn’t been 
without challenge. As a result of my high activity, I can often experience 
issues with my stump/prosthesis which eventually sideline’s me until 
fully healed. With the understanding that availability is a major 
prerequisite of success for the actor, I’ve had to occasionally shift to 
other creative outlets while healing; such as writing. I would love to add 
drone operation as well. The ability to operate one from my wheelchair 
if necessary keeps me off the sideline, creative, working and in good 
mental health. 
 
When not acting or writing, I love exploring the world of photography 
and videography. I enjoy the art behind the camera as much as in front 
of it. The Part 107 drone training could seamlessly merge a number of 
my interest and simultaneously expose me to a profitable market that is 
currently in high demand. This would grant me a valuable opportunity to 
earn a living doing what I love while serving my clients and community. 
My life’s goal is to entertain and inspire the world. I believe this training 
will assist me in doing just that. Thank you for taking the time to read 
this correspondence. 
 
All the Best, 
Frank Sean Johnson  



 


